
 
 

 

Footpath Enhancements Concept Design 
Project planning for enhancements to Portman Street, Oakleigh (between 
Eaton Mall and Station Street) 

Council has prepared preliminary concept designs for possible future footpath enhancements to improve 
pedestrian access between Oakleigh Station and Eaton Mall and increase opportunities for future outdoor trading 
and dining. We are now seeking feedback about these designs from our community. 

What are we doing? 

• Improving pedestrian access by delivering wider pavements, new street trees and furniture to both sides of 
Portman Street (see overleaf).  

• Seeking feedback from residents and local traders on this proposal. 
• Offering to meet directly with traders in Portman Street, Oakleigh. 

These proposed footpath enhancements will affect parking in the area 

To enable the footpath enhancements we need to remove existing parking and loading zone spaces in Portman 
Street, between Eaton Mall and Station Street. This would result in the removal of 14 car spaces and four loading 
zones, where an additional six vehicles can park when the loading zones aren’t in operation. Alternative loading 
zone spaces will be maintained close by. 

How to have your say 

• Online at shape.monash.vic.gov.au/portmanstreet 
• In person at an information session at the Oakleigh Chambers, 1 Atherton Road, Oakleigh from 6pm to 

7.30pm, Tuesday 2 May. While this session is designed more for traders in the immediate vicinity of the 
proposed changes, anybody can drop past and provide feedback – there is no need to make a booking. 

• Feedback closes Friday 5 May. 

Need to get in touch? 

• Call Sandra Smith, Principal Landscape Architect on 9518 3281.   

Feedback will be reviewed by Councillors for potential inclusion of the proposal in our 2023-24 budget. 
 
We look forward to hearing your feedback. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mark Gibson 

Manager Property and City Design 
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